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Greenhaugh News 
Our target attendance is  96.5% 

Our attendance for the last 2 weeks  is  94.4% 
Resilient   curious   unique  kind   team player   

independent  confident    ambitious  respectful 

Dates for you diary 

11.11.22 

Forest School Class 2 

Remembrance Day 

Week beginning 
14.11.22 Anti Bullying 
Week 

15.11.22 

Whole school visit to Bel-
lingham Heritage Centre 

18.11.22  

Children in Need—Come 
to school in your Pajam-
as 

Forest School Class 1 

25.11.22 

Forest School Class 2 

2.12.22 

Forest School Class 1 

8.12.22 

Whole School “Follow 
the Star” trip to Si-
monburn 

9.12.22 

Forest School Class 2 

14.12.22 

Christmas Play  at 6pm 

16.12.22 

Forest School Class 1 

22.12.22 

CHRISTMAS  CRAFt 
night until 4pm 

23.12.22 

No Forest School 

Last day of term 

 

 

What is going on in Class 1 and 2?  
The overview of learning for this half term will be sent out over 

the next week. We hope it will give you an insight into what your 
child is learning in school and will help you talk to them about it.  

This week Class 1 have been  
learning about Bonfire Night. 
They have completed some 
fantastic descriptive writing 
and also made some beauti-

ful firework pictures.  

In DT, Class 2 have looked at the 
packaging of different types of 
jam tarts and tasted them.  This 

week they have moved on to 
making their own jam tarts—

delicious! 
Feedback from Parents 

Thank you to all parents  who completed the parent question-
naire this year.  It is really useful for us to hear your views and 
identify both areas that you are happy with and also things you 
think we could improve.  We will continue with areas you identi-
fied as strengths of the school, such as children feeling happy 
and safe, staff having high expectations of children and the op-
portunity to access a wide range of subjects.  We will also make 
sure that we address areas that some of you felt needed work, 
including making sure we have a range of clubs...watch this 
space for updates as we progress!  

 
  

 

 

Mini London Marathon 
Thank you to everyone who has sent in sponsorship money for 
the Mini London Marathon. So far we have raised nearly £100! 
We are still awaiting our reward badges, but we will 
hand then out as soon as they arrive in school. 

Children in Need 
We will be supporting Children in Need this year on 
18.11.22. You child can come to school in their pyja-
mas or onesie and we will be collecting coins to try 
to cover a Pudsey bear.  Any coppers or spare bits 
of change will be donated to Children in Need. 


